Letter 10

To: ETF SMB GIB F ac

Subject: Health Care Plan-Madison Employees
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 10:43:10 AM
Importance: High

To the State of Wisconsin Group Insurance Board,
Department of Employee Trust Funds:

As a city employee, | am opposed to the proposed changes to the City health care plan.

The city has a program that is workable and affordable for employees and the employer. The
draconian changes you propose are not necessary and will be harmful. Please leave us alone.

Robert Templeton

Sent from Windows Mail





